
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives congratulations on blessed Ramadan advent from
Palestinian President Mahmood Abbas

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  received  a  letter  of

congratulations from the President of the State of Palestine, Mahmood Abbas, wishing Iraq and

His Eminence brilliance, prosperity and deeper historical relations between the two countries.

At the beginning of Ramadan, His Eminence had sent a congratulatory telegram to Palestinian

President Mahmood Abbas, congratulating him on the advent of the blessed month of Ramadan.


